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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE  
 

HSC Major Works 
 

I’ll begin this week’s newsletter with an invitation. 
 
If you’ve not been to an exhibition of HSC Major Works, you really should consider a 
viewing this year. The HSC 2016 Exhibition opened on Monday evening and will continue 
until Thursday 17/11. The exhibition is a great opportunity to inspect firsthand the 
accomplishments of our Visual Arts, Timber, Multi-media, and Textiles and Design students. 
The creativity, diversity and sheer attention to detail are all sure to delight. 
 
As indicated above, the exhibition is only open for four days, so please take advantage of 
the opportunity it presents. 
 

Year 7, 2017… the class of 2022! 
 

On Thursday 17/11, we welcome the Class of 2022. 
 
Each year we conduct transition days for the students in our primary partnership schools. 
The transition from the primary to the high school setting can be unsettling for some, so a 
“toe in the water” and an opportunity to “suss out” the new digs for the New Year makes 
that transition just a little easier. 
 
On the same evening 12/11, parents of those Year 6 students who will begin at Mudgee 
High next year are invited to come to the school for a guided tour of the facility. The tour 
precedes an information session that should serve well to prepare first-time high school 
parents for next year. 
 
For those parents returning to their alma mater, those who attended this fine institution 
“back in the day”, it is an opportunity to see just how much the place has change – and as 
important, what has remained the same – in the half hour before the information evening 
begins. 
 
The tours kick-off at 6pm and the information evening will begin at 6.30pm in the 
Performance Centre. Access to the Performance Centre is from Denison Street.  
                                                                               
Year 12 2016                                                             
Year 12 sign-out – the return of text books 
and other school resources – occurred last  
week. This Friday, we will formally farewell  
this year’s Year 12 at Parklands…  
Christmas cannot be too far away! 
 
Secondary School Renewal Program 
We have concrete! 
 
The first “pours” began this week. Admin.  
Office refugees, myself included, hope to be  
able to move back in during the summer break.  
All things running to plan, access to the school  
via Douro Street should be available again in  
the New Year (fingers crossed). 
 
Until next week… 
 
Wayne Eade  
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 Coming Events: 

 Nov 14-18 – HSC 
Exhibition at The 
Stables 

 Nov 17 – Yr 7 2017 
Orientation Day    

 Nov 17 -  Yr 7 2017  
Parent Information 
Evening 6pm 

 Nov 18 – Yr 12 Formal 
Parklands Resort & 
Conference Centre 
6.00pm-8.00pm 

 Dec 13 – EoY 
Presentation Evening in 
the Gym 7pm   

 Dec 15 – Year 
Assemblies in the Gym 

 Dec 16 – Last day of 
Term 4 
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TERM 4 WEEK 5 AWARDS 

 
P & C Awards:  Year 7 – Ashton Breadsell; Year 8 – Grace Woodgate; Year 9 – Jessica Cameron; Year 10 – Dillon 
Robinson; Year 11 – Macy Clark  

 
SRR Award:  Kristian Chadwick – Year 9 

 
END OF YEAR PRESENTATIONS 
 
As the end of the school year fast approaches, so does the time to acknowledge the fine efforts of our student body. 
Throughout the year, the efforts of students are recognised in sporting, academic, cultural and community pursuits. 
At the end of the year, student achievement is acknowledged at the School Presentation Evening, which this year will 
take place on Tuesday 13th December at 7.00pm in the school’s gymnasium. 
 
At this ceremony, students will be presented with Effort and Achievement awards for individual subjects in addition to 
Special Awards. The parents of students who are receiving awards on Presentation Evening will receive an invitation 
in the mail. 
 
In addition to this ceremony, individual year groups will have their own Year Assemblies on Thursday 15th December, 
in the gymnasium. It is at these assemblies they will receive their reports. They will also receive Gold and Silver 
Awards, as well as Attendance, Canteen, Participation and Sporting Excellence Awards.  Students will be able to 
ascertain whether they are receiving an award at this ceremony be checking their Year Group’s noticeboard.   
 
The schedule for Year Assemblies is:  Year 8 – 9.30am;  Year 7 – 11.00am;  Year 9 – 12.30pm;  Year 10 – 2.30pm 

 
ORDER FORM - HATS 
Mudgee High School encourages the wearing of hats at school. We are not a ‘no hat, no play’ school but we realise 
the importance of being sun safe. Mudgee High wants to promote the wearing of hats by our students as well as raise 
awareness about the importance of taking care of their skin.  
 
In 2017 there will be a range of hats available for purchase. The hats are $15 each.  
 
Samples for sizing will be available at the Front Office. 
 
If you would like to order a hat for 2017, please indicate the hat you wish to purchase. Payment can be made to the 
Front Office at Mudgee High. 
 
Orders close 2nd December 2016. 
 
Regards 
Penny Smith 
PDHPE teacher Mudgee High School 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
ORDER FORM – HATS 
 
NAME: ___________________________________ 
   
VISOR                                    CAP                                           BROAD BRIM                       BUCKET HAT 

 
 
 
 
 
             
 
 
 
 
 
 

(ONE SIZE FITS ALL)           (ONE SIZE FITS ALL)               (XS, S, M, L)                           (XS, S, M, L) 
 
  
 
Please tick the box and indicate sizes XS, S, M, L 

   

 



 

 

 
Christmas Giving Tree 
From November 28th the SRC will be collecting non-perishable items 
 and gifts for Barnardos to benefit our local community. 
 
 As items are for gifting please ensure they are of suitable quality. 
 
World Vision 
This year The SRC would also like to support  
World Vision. They would like to purchase items 
for a third world community such as a cow,  
toilet or access to a teacher. 
More details will appear in next week’s newsletter, 
so stay tuned. 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

Mudgee Performing Arts Society has kindly 
offered to donate the ticket sale profits of the 
opening night of Secret Bridesmaids’ Business 
to the 2017 Rainbow Day fundraising effort.  
The play opens on Wednesday 16th November 
at 7.30pm. 

The play, by Elizabeth Coleman, is set in a 
motel room the night before Meg’s wedding.  
As the bride readies herself and the mother of 
the bride fusses about seating arrangments 
and flower deliveries, the bridesmaids arrive.  
One of the bridesmaids knows a secret but 
doesn’t know if she should share it.  What 
ensues is both an hilarious and dramatic 
journey in the lead up to the big day. 

Come and enjoy a night at the Town Hall 
Theatre supporting Year 12 2017 and the 
Mudgee Dramatic Arts Society. 

 

 
 
 Please purchase tickets at www.mpas.org.au 
 
 

  
 



 
 

 
 
 

PAID ADVERTISEMENT 
(Paid advertisements do not carry the endorsement of MHS) 

 
FREE DANCE TRIAL WITH DANCE WITH ATTITUDE 

Bring a Friend Open Weeks 8,9 & 10  Timetable Mon 28 Nov-Sat 17 Dec 2016 
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                       MUDGEE HIGH SCHOOL – LINK PROGRAM 

                     GENEROUSLY SPONSORED BY   

 
 

                               Ulan Coal Mine 


